
In the firm belief that the Church is the people and not the buildings 

and although the building may be closed All Saints church is still very 

much open for business: online and on the phone.  

During this period of ‘lock down’ Reverend Annie is doing a live 

‘thought for the Day’ on Facebook which anyone can access.  As we 

pause for prayer at midday, the live broadcast starts around 12.05pm 

every day.  There is also a short service of worship at 11am on Sundays 

which follows the service from Exeter Cathedral beginning at 

10.00am.  Please do join in whatever you can, we are in this together 

and our fellowship is so important.  Reverend Caroline Luff is also 

sending out a daily e-mail.  If you would like to receive these e-mails 

please contact Caroline on pgandcmsl@btinternet.com and she will 

be pleased to add you to the list of recipients. 

 

 

 

Lord Jesus Christ, you 

taught us to love our 

neighbour, and to care for 

those in need as if we were 

caring for you. In this time 

of anxiety, give us strength 

to comfort the fearful, to 

tend the sick, and to assure 

the isolated of our love, 

and your love, for your 

name’s sake. Amen. 

 

Reverend Annie is also available to anyone who wishes to talk 

on the telephone, her number is 01626 873173.  She is 

available to all to answer any questions or to discuss 

bereavement or any other subjects appropriate to individuals. 

 

 


